
FEBRUARY 27, 2018 
 
MEMORANDUM TO: DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SAFETY 
    PLANNING DIVISION 
    APACHE JUNCTION FIRE DISTRICT 
    BUILDING DIVISION 
 
THROUGH:   KATHLEEN CONNELLY, CITY CLERK 
 
FROM:   JAN MASON, DEPUTY CITY CLERK 
  
SUBJECT:   APPLICATION FOR LIQUOR LICENSE FOR  
    DIRTWATER SPRINGS 
 
 
Ms. Brenda Barnum has submitted an application for an Interim Permit, New 
License, Limited Liability Company, Series 12 Liquor License for Dirtwater Springs 
located at 586 W. Apache Trail, Apache Junction. 
 
Please conduct the necessary inspections and submit your recommendation by 
email no later than Wednesday, March 7, 2018, at noon in order for this item to be 
on the agenda for the City Council meeting of March 20, 2018. 
 
 


